
For Parents and students-  
Keys for life workshop 

Will your young person be learning to 
drive soon? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 You are invited to attend a FREE workshop  
delivered by the RAC 

 
Learning to drive is a significant milestone in a young person’s life so I urge you to 
attend an important workshop with your son or daughter to find out more about: 
 
 the benefits of driving practice 
 the licensing system and how to get a driver’s licence 
 making driving lessons less stressful 
 the role of driving supervisors 
 avoiding common crashes. 
 

WHERE: Lecture Theatre Willetton Senior High School 

WHEN:  Tuesday December 5, 2017, 6.30 – 7.30pm 
 

As part of our strong commitment to student well-being and safety, the school has also 
implemented the Keys for Life pre-driver education program. By participating in this program, 
students start their driver’s licence at school, while focusing on the importance of driving practice, 
positive attitudes and planning ahead. Should you wish to find out more about the Keys for Life 
pre-driver education program or the Keys for Life workshop please contact me.  
 
Shelley Banner   Health Coordinator 
 
 

Keys for Life: A Workshop for Parents and Young People Please return this slip to 
register for the workshop to your Health teacher or to Phys-Ed gym box no. 5 or email to 

shelley.banner@education.wa.edu.au 
 

 No. ATTENDING 

Student (Print name) 

 

 

Parent / Adult (Print name) 

 

 

 
 
 

Keys for Life is a School Drug Education and Road Aware (SDERA) initiative funded by the Road Trauma Trust Fund. 

 

 
Put the date in 

diary 


